
 
 

Dear 
 
Welcome to the LAP-BAND® System! Below you will find your new Patient Identification 
Card 
 
Why should I carry an ID Card? 
In case of an emergency, we recommend all patients carry their ID Card, so they can be 
easily identified as having an implanted medical device. The card should also be carried 
with you when you go through airport security. Additionally, the card contains phone 
numbers for your physician. 

 
 
 

Please carry this with you at all times. 
 
 
 

* To assemble your card, fill out the information on each line, then cut along the outside dotted line. Fold 
the card on the center dotted line and so that all the information is visible on both sides 

 

 


	Patient Name: 
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	Doctor's Phone Number: 
	Lap-Band SKU Number: 
	Lap-Band Serial Number: 
	Lap-Band Fill-Range: 


